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CLIENT NOTICE 
 

 

February 10
th

 2014 

 

 

To All Physicians Referring CCO-FOBT Testing to Alpha Laboratories: Subject Expired Kits 

 

 

Dear Doctor, 

 

We anticipate that some of the remaining CCO-FOBT kits previously distributed are due to expire 

during 2014 and ask that you please check your inventory. 

 

 Please return or discard all expired kits and those that will expire in a month. 

 Please do not issue kits that are due to expire within a month after seeing a patient as there is 

often a delay in their use and subsequent return for testing. 

 Please contact our supplies department for replacement kits as needed. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________________ 

Robert Cheslo-Trengrove 

Quality Manager 

Alpha Laboratories 

 


